
Takuma Koga competes against 2016 NASCAR K&N PRO SERIES

January 6, 2016 - We are proud to announce today that Takuma Koga will be competing in the 2016 

NASCAR K&N Pro Series with JKR, John Krebs Racing Chevrolet Team.

The last K&N Pro Series race Takuma participated in was 2006 while he was the developing driver for 

Chevrolet. He will use this experience to his advantage to succeed at the 2016 series with JKR Chevrolet 

team.

The press conference will be held at the up coming 2016 Tokyo Auto Salon, IROC booth (Hall 5, #430).

Comment from Takuma Koga

: I am glad to be back to the NASCAR world. Joining NASCAR for me is always the most fantastic, exciting 

moment and a dream come true. I would like to thank my sponsors and will do my best with JKR Chevrolet 

team.

Comment from JKR Team owner John Krebs

: We are happy and excited to have Takuma Koga back in the NASCAR K&N Filters Racing

Series driving for the John Krebs Racing Chevrolet team. We are looking forward to a very competitive 

racing season.

For further information:

REVORIX : Kenny Kinugawa  kenny@revorix.us 


